
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 10:23 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03555-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Duke Energy increases 

Please, add to docket 20240025. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 9:06 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Duke Energy increases 

Morning Mr. John, 

Please forward to the Clerk's office. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Borgia <lb4173@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 7:10 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Public Service Commissioners: 

Please do not give Duke Energy the massive rate increases they are asking for. Also the guaranteed profit will far exceed 
the national average. Please apply reason to their requests and remember that the state's hard hit residents don' t 

benefit from guaranteed profits. 

Thank you, 

Linda Borgia 
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